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Reliez Station Road Construction Update 
 

 
Date:  9/5/14 
  
We are almost done but not quite.  The striping work and some clean-up items inside storm drain 
structures took longer than anticipated.  So the contractor will need at least the first part of next week 
to finish up.  The good news, if you’d like to call it that, is that we don’t anticipate any more road 
closures.  The contractor plans to finish up the remaining loose ends using a moving lane closure set-up 
using flagmen to direct traffic to go around the work zone, one direction at a time in alternating 
fashion.  This will occur between 9 a.m. and 2 p.m. each day.  If you are out and about in that time 
frame, please anticipate delay when driving through the project area and budget time contingencies 
accordingly. 
 
Barring surprises, the project will be finally done by the end of next Wednesday, and this is the last 
update regarding construction on Reliez Station Road.  
 
Tony Coe 
Lafayette City Engineer 
 


